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I was very concerned to see these uPVC windows replacing the existing timber ones and 

strongly object to this retrospective application. Whilst the applicant points out that the 

Mews is already a distinctive mix of architectural styles over the years (including 

contemporary), the integrity of the individual mews buildings is integral to maintaining the 

character of the buildings and the conservation area. These are not minor alterations. 

Replacing the original timber windows on this building with a cheap (and cheap looking) 

uPVC alternative detracts very visibly from the character of the area, and more importantly 

creates a concerning precedent for others that might follow (or the applicant himself on his 

other buildings) which would be wholly counter to maintaining the conservation area. There 

are many energy efficient options for double (and triple glazing) timber framed windows 

these days and these are what could and should have been employed here. Please ask for 

the timber frames on the windows to be reinstated as soon as possible. many thanks.

Page 34 of 97


